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2018-2019 Land Trust Plan Summary 
 
Bingham High School had an operating Land Trust budget of $251,525 for the 2018 – 2019 
school year.  The following is a summary of the final report.  The full final report can be 
found on the State Land Trust website ​www.school​landtrust​.org/ 
 
Bingham High School used monies allocated to the school to pay for the cost of three full 
time teachers to reduce class size in the math and science areas.  Additional money was 
used to pay for after school tutoring programs that are focused on math achievement. 
Sections a computer programming course were funded using these funds also.  Finally, ACT 
preparation courses were offered to students to improve achievement on this assessment.  
 
Bingham High School was able to purchase additional chrome book labs using Land Trust 
funds.  Purchasing these labs helped us to increase technology available to students and 
begin the process of converting to a digitally based classroom.  
 
Bingham High School was able to use Land Trust funds to support teachers in their 
continued professional learning.  Teachers were able to attend local conferences and also 
work additional hours during the summer in their PLC groups.  
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